
From: Danny Mientka <danny@theequitygroup.net> 

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 10:45 AM 

To: Herington, Meggan 

Subject: Re: Reagan Ranch 

 

Meggan 

 

Please continue the item to December. 

 

Thanks for your patience. 

 

Danny 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Oct 25, 2017, at 9:05 AM, Herington, Meggan <mherington@springsgov.com> wrote: 

Hello Danny, November 16
th

 is the next CPC meeting. Did you want to move forward 

with Reagan Ranch? 
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